November 17, 2023

FUNDRAISING UPDATE

Fundraising has arrived! There are a few missing/back ordered items. Tasha will contact you next week if you
have missing/back ordered items.

PARENT COUNCIL

Please note that the next Parent Council meeting will take place on Tuesday, Nov. 21 at 3:30 p.m. in the
school library.

We are still on the hunt for silent auction donations for the Christmas Concert. Please let us know if you
can help!

BASKETBALL COACHES NEEDED

Thank you to our volunteer coaches who have stepped up to run our teams. Our athletics program
could not run without you. We are excited for the upcoming basketball season. We are still in need of
coaches for Junior B girls, and Junior High boys. If you are interested in coaching junior or senior
basketball at DCS please contact Ms Abbott.

ATHLETICS FUNDRAISER

DCS Trojans are doing an athletics fundraiser to raise money to buy new equipment and jerseys. To
sign up for a class, you can fill out the Google Form from the QR code. All students Gr. 7-12 on the
Trojans teams will be collecting money and have sign up sheets for the classes. All money can be
turned in to Mrs. Bellerive at the office. You can also message Miss Abbott (mabbott@cesd73.ca) to
sign up. Thank you for supporting Trojans Athletics!

PROFESSIONAL LEARNING DAY

This Friday, Delburne School will be taking part in a Professional Learning Day with all of the other
K-12 schools within Chinook’s Edge School Division. Delburne School will be hosting teachers from
Cremona, Bowden, Spruce View and Olds Koinonia.

Teachers will take part in a variety of sessions focused on early literacy learning, how to support
emotional dysregulation using a relational approach and the implementation of new curriculum.

HOT DOGS/HOT LUNCH/MILK ORDERS
Hot Lunch is available online to order. https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/

December/January Milk Orders are available online. Deadline is Nov 27.


https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/

ON THE CALENDAR

MONDAY
November 20

TUESDAY
November 21

WEDNESDAY
November 22

THURSDAY
November 23

FRIDAY
November 24

JR Boys Volleyball
Practice 3:15-4:30

JR Girls Basketball
Tryouts 4:00-6:00

Boys and Girls Club

PAC Meeting
3:30-4:30

SR Boys Basketball
Practice 3:15 - 5:00

SR Girls Basketball
Practice 6:00-7:30

JR Boys Volleyball
Practice 3:15-4:45

JR Girls Basketball
Tryouts 4:00-6:00

TEC 1000 Dual
Credit in Olds

SR Boys Basketball
Practice 3:15 - 5:00

SR Girls Basketball
Practice 6:00-7:30

Professional
Learning Day - No
School for Students

November 25 -
Junior High Boys
CWAJHAA at
Ponoka
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With the new school year up and running, Delburne Parent Advisory Council has started planning for their
second annual Silent Auction Fundraiser. Through the generous support of donors, last year we were able
to raise $1886 to support Delburne Centralized School.

‘What does DPAC do? We support Delburne Centralized School by providing funds to enhance the school
experience for students. We help cover costs for students looking to join sports, we sponsor academic

awards, provide busing for field trips, and supply the school with playground resources just to name a
few.

To ensure this year's event is successful, we are seeking donations of items for our auction. We accept a
variety of products from gift cards, experiences, monetary donations, new items, and handmade items. All
sponsors and donors will be acknowledged during the auction and on our Facebook page.

This is a great opportunity for your business to gain exposure in our community while supporting a .
worthwhile organization. We look forward to your support as we hope to make this another successful
year! We are looking to have all donations in by December 1, 2023 and the Silent Auction will be finished
December 14, 2023.

If you would like to donate you can drop off items at the front office at Delburne Centralized School or
email delburneparentadvisorycouncil@gmail.com to arrange pickup. Please include your name/business,
item value, your mailing address and whether you will require a tax receipt. You may use the included tag
for your donation if you wish.

Thank you for your support!
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Thank You for your Support!

Date:



